

MFM Bulletin: 020-2025

Date: August 14, 2025

Subject: Construction Loans: Builder Questionnaire Update

Please note that a minor revision has been made to the first page of the Builder Questionnaire to improve clarity. The previous request for "Tax ID License #" has been updated to specifically ask for the Builder's Taxpayer Identification Number (TIN).

We kindly ask that you discontinue use of all prior versions of the questionnaire and begin using the updated form dated August 14, 2025.

Please contact the MFM Underwriting Dept. (<u>underwriting@memberfirstmortgage.com</u>) if you have any concerns pertaining to guidelines and/or eligibility.

Thank you for your attention to this update!